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Townsend, Erle

From: Vernon Worthen <vworthen@msad54.org>

Sent: Saturday, December 23, 2023 9:10 AM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars II Program (Reposting)

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

This is absolutely ridiculous.  We are a rural state where electrical vehicles are not practical. How do I get 

to my camp in the Allagash with a Battery Vehicle? Is the state going to put charging stations in every 

rural, remote corner of our beautiful state? Wake up! We could buy gas when we were shut off from 

electricity in Rural Maine. How do I run a generator to produce electricity, with electricity. Common 

sense needs to come back to politics! Electric vehicles will not work in Maine until the entire state is like 

Portland. This will take a couple hundred years. Stop the insanity!  

Vern Worthen II Mercer Maine. Family been in Mercer since the Civil War. 


